
        
 

April 30, 2008 
 
Jaclyn Brilling, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York  12223-1350 
 
RE:  Bath Electric, Gas and Water Systems – Case #07-E-0754 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
Attached please find revised Leaf Numbers 2, 4–9, 11, 12, 14, 15, 22 and 23 of P.S.C. No. 1 – 
Electricity for the Bath Electric, Gas and Water Systems (the “Village”) to be effective June 1, 2008.  
The leaves are in compliance with Commission filing of Case #07-E-0754 Issued and Effective April 23, 
2008.  
 
The Village would also like to update its Factor of Adjustment at this time.  The six-year average Factor 
of Adjustment is 1.0643637 and is identified in the revised tariff leaves. 
 
The Village asks that questions regarding this filing be directed to: 
 
 Frank W. Radigan 
 Hudson River Energy Group 
 120 Washington Ave., 2nd floor 
 Albany, New York  12210 
 Tel:  (518) 436-1628 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
For Bath Electric, Gas and Water Systems 

 
Frank W. Radigan 
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